ACER

Agency for the Cooperation
of Energy Regulators

Thank you for your interest in the ACER Public Consultation on the
proposal made by all Transmission System Operators on the pricing
methodology for balancing energy and cross-zonal capacity
(PC 2019 E 13).

Please note the consultation has been closed on 18 November 2019,
23:59 hrs (CET).

The non-confidential responses and the evaluation of responses will
be published in due time.




